
REPORT OF THE 

HIGHER EDUCATION SUBCOMMITTEE 

OF THE 

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

 

December 15, 2017 

 

Senator Sample and Representative Dotson, Co-Chairs: 

 

The Higher Education Subcommittee met Thursday, December 14, 2017, at 1:00 p.m., in Room 

A, MAC Building, Little Rock, Arkansas.  The Subcommittee heard discussion regarding the 

following item: 

 

 How the Proposed Federal Tax Bill Might Affect Higher Education in Arkansas.  Ms. 

Ann Clemmer, Senior  Associate Director for Government Relations/Student Success, Arkansas 

Department of Higher Education, presented the information.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Senator Jason Rapert, Co-Chair                           Representative Greg Leding, Co-Chair 


